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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I strongly support HB2765 as it will provide clean water to the Klamath River as well 

as much needed water to our valuable wildlife refuges. Our refuges have been dry 

denying both resting and breeding grounds for the major Western flyway species, a 

real tragedy for anyone who cares about the health of our planet. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anne Wenner 


